
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: LD/RH/cc/FSM early closure letter 
 
18th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you are aware, on Thursday 26th November 2020, the school closes early to pupils who 
leave at the following times: 
 
Years 7, 11, 12 & 13 – 12.35 pm 
Year 10 – 12.40 pm 
Year 9 – 12.45 pm 
Year 8 – 12.50 pm 
 
As your child is entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch which includes a sandwich, a 
drink and a piece of fruit will be available to collect from the Bistro when pupils are 
dismissed from their lesson. 
 
Pupils will be reminded via the pupil bulletin that a lunch is available.  If you wish your child 
to have a lunch provided on this day, please inform them that they should collect a packed 
lunch. 
 
If your child catches the bus home, please be assured that the buses will be held until all 
pupils who wish to collect a lunch have done so. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact Mrs Hill (Assistant Headteacher) at 
postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 
 
 


